
 

 

12th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Listening Event: Community Values 

 
I am writing to invite you to a Listening Event held in school at 6.00pm on Wednesday 25th November. 
These events are designed for you to come into school and share your views and ideas, which I can 
then feedback to our team in order to improve our services in the future. The topic of this event is 
Community Values. 
 
Event information: 
 
 Date: Wednesday 25th November 
 Time: 6.00pm – 7.00pm 
 Venue: Oswald Road Primary School 
 With: Alex Hodges (Communications & Marketing Manager) 
 
The evening will be a forum to share views on the values and ethos of the local community i.e. Chorlton 
and the wider area in which our parents, carers and children live. The school aims to be a reflection of 
our community and use this as a foundation for the things we do and decisions we make. 
 
The forum is open and there is no formal agenda, but some areas for discussion could be: key 
community views and important values, feedback on initiatives run in school, school values and ethos, 
diversity, and maintaining / developing effective relationships between parents/carers and the school. 
 
If you wish to attend, please email me at a.hodges@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or contact the 
school office on 0161 881 4266. 
 
If you can’t attend this event, but would like to share your ideas or feedback, please do get it touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alex Hodges 
Communications & Marketing Manager 
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